There will be a meeting of the West Newbury Energy Advisory Committee this
Wednesday, August 28, 2019 at 7 pm in the lobby of the of the Town Office building -
located at 381 Main Street in West Newbury.

The meeting agenda includes discussion of:

*

revision/approval of minutes from last meeting (with Planning Board re: large ground
mounted solar projects)

* the merits of potential uses for Green Community grant funds, including electric
vehicle charging stations and replacement of street lights with LEDs

* topics for new energy saving hit webpage about Mass Save

* updating the FY19 data on savings from the town solar field when we have data
completing/posting the three phase power map?

* new high school is to be LEED, but is it being built in a way to allow energy smart
upgrades like solar, a switch to non-fossil fuel, etc? What would be a process for
WNEAC to provide input on that, if any?

*



